Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Friday, July 6, 2018 8:20 AM

To: Karrigan, Callie N. (MRO)

Cc: Heather Patterson; Pruett, Maria, EMNRD

Subject: RE: Marathon Oil Company - Cypress Fee 23 27 9 No. 002H - Closure

RE: Marathon Oil * Cypress Fee 23 27 9 2H * 2RP-4705 * DOR: 4/1/18
Callie,
Your request for closure of the above referenced release is approved.

Thank you,

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD District 2

811 South First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748-1283 Ext 108

From: Karrigan, Callie N. (MRO) <cnkarrigan@marathonoil.com>

Sent: Friday, June 29, 2018 11:57 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>

Cc: Heather Patterson <heather.patterson@soudermiller.com>

Subject: Marathon Oil Company - Cypress Fee 23 27 9 No. 002H - Closure

Please see the attached Final C141 and supporting documents prepared by SMA.

Callie

From: Karrigan, Callie N. (MRO)

Sent: Friday, April 13,2018 3:41 PM

To: 'Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD' <Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>
Subject: FW: Marathon Oil Company - Cypress Fee 23 27 9 No. 002H

Crystal and Mike,

Please see the attached initial C141. The location name change was due to an error in the initial reporting and has been
reflected on the 141.

Have a good weekend!

Callie

From: Karrigan, Callie N. (MRO)

Sent: Monday, April 2, 2018 7:28 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD <Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>
Subject: Marathon Oil Company - Cypress 1 24 hour notice




Good morning,

At approximately 8:00 am on 4/1/18, Operator reported a bottle washout on the water transfer pump at the Cypress 1H
facility. Approximately 15 bbl produced water was released onsite in the parameter of the transfer pump. A vac truck
recovered standing fluids. A C141 will be submitted shortly.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Callie



